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Kristen Frankforter

From: Kristen Frankforter

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:30 PM

To: 'cabospunky@netzero.net'

Cc: 'cadams.junk@gmail.com'

Subject: IMPORTANT MESSAGE: 2019 Water Quality Report is Available!

Dear valued customer, 
  
Your 2019 Consumer Confidence Report is now available! Please go to 
  
https://www.lhmwd.org/CCR 
  
to view the 2019 Water Quality Report and learn more about your drinking water. 
You must have Adobe Acrobat Reader installed on your computer to view this report. 
  
If you would like to have a paper copy mailed to you or would like to speak with someone about this 
report please call 951-658-3241 or email kfrankforter@lhmwd.org. 
  
Este informe contiene informaciÓn muy importante sobre su agua para beber. Favor de comunicarse 
LHMWD a 951-658-3241 para asistirlo en español. 
 
 
Cheers, 

Kristen Frankforter 

Lake Hemet MWD 

Water Quality Specialist 
951-658-3241 ext. 245 

310-706-8547 (cell) 

kfrankforter@lhmwd.org 

 

 
 




